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Outcome 4 - Employment 

DEEWR Question No. CA0021_12

Senator Scullion asked on 21 October 2011 , Hansard page 10 

Question

Roebuck Plains 

Senator SCULLION: Is the training program at Roebuck Plains for Aboriginal 
stockmen still going? Ms Wood: We will have to take it on notice for that particular 
project. We have a number of projects with the Indigenous Land Corporation and 
others in the pastoral industry. 

Answer

Yes, through the Indigenous Employment Program there is a current training project 
being supported at the Roebuck Plains facility, run by the Indigenous Land 
Corporation, for pastoral and hospitality traineeship opportunities. It is planned that 
this project will be continued for another 2 years but the contract is yet to be 
executed. 


